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Neurobiology Class Celebrates 17th Year
The Dauphin Island Sea Lab (DISL) is the common name to the Marine Environmental Sciences Consortium (MESC). The MESC consists of 22 colleges and universities in the state of Alabama.  DISL is recognized regionally and nationally as a top marine sciences institution of academic and research distinction. 

Each summer, marine science undergraduate students from every university in Alabama flock to Dauphin Island to take summer courses over their future field. However, one class is unique. The Introduction to Neurobiology class, which has been taught at the DISL for 17 years, is only open to students at the University of Alabama at Birmingham. 

Instead of allowing undergraduate students participate, this class is for students beginning their PhD in Neuroscience. Traveling with the students were three professors from UAB, Dr Christianne Strang, Dr. Kent Keyser, and Dr. Lori McMahon. For some of the students, this class was the first of their program, and the information was abundant. The class content ranges from neuronal transmission to the anatomy and physiology of simple reflexes. The group also participated in lab exercises to illustrate the principles found in the lectures. 

The relationship between neuroscience and marine biology is not an obvious one, but this class worked closely with the resources Dauphin Island has to offer. The class worked extensively with horseshoe crabs and crawdads, and was able to record neuronal responses from the invertebrate species. Throughout its 17 year span, the Introduction to Neuroscience course has proved to be successful and DISL was happy to host the UAB program again this summer. 
